
 
May 26, 2015 

 
DONATIONS TO THE DISTRICT 

 
The District has received the following donations: 

 
1. Elliott and Carol Engberg donated $1,000.00 to the Bradford Scholarship Fund. The 

funds are to be used for the Scott Lee Engberg Memorial Scholarship.  
 

2. Hal Guretzky and Land Air Communications, LTD. donated $525.00 to the Lakeview 
Radio Club.  
 

3. Jonathan and Amy Orthmann donated $250.00 to the Bradford Student Government. 
The donation is to be used for the talent show in support of Children’s Hospital.  
 

4. Hamdia LTD. donated $100.00 to the Bradford FBLA. The donation is to be used for 
the Wounded Warrior Fundraiser.  

 
Administrative Recommendation 
 
Administration requests the Board of Education approve acceptance of the above listed 
gift(s), grant(s) or bequest(s) as per Board Policy 1400, to authorize the establishment of 
appropriate accounts to monitor fiscal activity, to amend the budget to reflect this action and 
to publish the budget change per Wisconsin Statute 65.90(5)(a). 
 
Dr. Sue Savaglio-Jarvis 
Superintendent of Schools 


